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Comments: I would like to request an extension of the 75 day public comment period to a total of 120 days for the

SDEIS. An extended review is necessary to fully understand the impact that this mining project will have on the

area and its inhabitants. The South Fork of the Salmon river system has become a cherished place for me over

the past few years. I'm a college student who takes trips to fly fish in the area every summer, and it is a place that

is so pristine and beautiful that it deserves protection for that reason alone. Every year corporations find a new

place to exploit. At some point there will be no cherished lands left for people to experience, and for animals to

exist in. The Stibnite mine is just another example of a corporation exploiting a pristine natural area just for profit.

An extension to 120 days of review is critical to fully understand the damage that this project will cause people of

this generation and generations to come. Salmon, steelhead, and bull trout are special species and deserve to

live on in this beautiful place. A 120 day comment review is the best option right now to serve the people like me

who care about these species and the habitat they live in. Thank you. 


